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Secondhand conditions of sale

In support of John XXIII College’s commitment to sustainable practices the Uniform 
Shop is proud to offer a positive, professional and convenient second-hand uniform 
service to the families of our College. 
 
Our service is underpinned by our commitment to:

•	 Enabling students to wear their uniform with pride;

•	 Helping College families access sustainable uniform alternatives;

•	 Supporting struggling families to access uniform;

•	 Avoiding landfill by reusing, recycling and repurposing uniforms. 

Our conditions of acceptance reflect these aims:

•	 Items must be current uniform items in good, clean condition: washed, ironed and 
neatly folded. 

•	 Items requiring cleaning or mending will not be paid out on.

•	 Uniforms without tags or with names other than yours on them will not be paid out 
on.

•	 Clothing that is not paid out on will be accepted as donations and may be resold 
with proceeds used to support struggling families with uniform purchases.

•	 Items that are obsolete styles or that are badly faded, ripped, pilled, have holes or 
are stained by paint, ink or deodorant will not be considered for resale but will be 
donated to local, interstate and overseas charities to avoid landfill.

•	 Payment for items accepted for sale will be made directly into your nominated deb-
it/credit card.

Alternative secondhand option - Sustainable Schools Shop

Families can also sell uniform items directly amongst themselves via the free 
registration to the Sustainable Schools Shop website provided by our Parents’ 
Association for all John XXIII College families: 

Log-in to sustainableschoolshop.com.au, click Sell Uniforms and follow the prompts 
(price and condition guidance is provided).

https://www.sustainableschoolshop.com.au/

